December 2013

EDISON SCHOOL OF MUSICANDDANCE

Costume News

Thank you to all of our dance parents!

All of the costume fees are in!

The costume photo book is now available!

The dance teachers are very excited and all worked very hard picking recital costumes.

If you have any questions feel free to ask our desk staff.



Winter Break and School Closings

It's already December!
We will be closed for
Winter break (Dance Only)
December 24th - January 1st
(We will re-open January 2)

Holiday Show News!

Our Annual Holiday Show
will be December 13, at
the Wardlaw Hartridge School at 7:00PM.
Students are to arrive at 6:30PM.

Tickets are \$10.00 per seat and are general admission.

A portion of the tickets will be donated to The Andrea Rizzo Foundation.

Thank you for your support.

Tickets are available at the front desk.

We are looking forward to sharing
the Holiday Spirit with you all!

Winter Break and New Year's (Music Only)
December 24th & 25th Winter Break
December 31st & January 1st New Year's Break
We will reopen January 2nd!
Have a Happy and Healthy Holiday Season!

Our next school closing will be February 17 for President's Day.

Starting in January students will be preparing for our upcoming Music recital in April and our Dance recital in June! Please make attendance you priority!

